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July 2018 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Over the summer, year 10 students are being set the task of reading and revising their core English Literature 

texts in preparation for their final year. 

In order to assist them with this, on Friday, your child will have been issued with a reading folder that contains a 

copy of the following: 

- Romeo and Juliet 

- An Inspector Calls 

- A Christmas Carol 

Students have previously been given their poetry anthologies, and it will be expected that these will be kept in 

these folders alongside these three core texts. 

The reading folders will be needed in lessons throughout the course of next year, and we have asked students to 

sign them out, with the expectation that the folders will be brought along to English lessons from September, 

and that the three books listed above will be returned once the Literature exam has taken place on 23rd May 

2019 (poetry anthologies will be annotated and therefore will not be kept by the department following exams).  

If folders are lost, or books are not returned, then students will be expected to replace or cover the cost of this.  

I would ask that you encourage your child to take care of this folder, and return with it in September ready to be 

used in English lessons, and I thank you in advance for your support in this. 

Finally, I just wanted to thank those of you who were able to attend the English information evening, and 

reiterate the message to all that I am planning to put on further sessions throughout the next academic year to 

help develop communication links with you as parents/carers, and to help support you and your child through 

this important time. Details of sessions are to follow in the new school year. 

Kind regards, and best wishes for the summer break, 

 

Kirsty Berry 

Head of English 

 


